
Item 9 - Question Time 

 

Response to Mr A Baxter 

 

The Council at its meeting on 7 February 2013 did not agree that there would be 
£1million allocated for roads within the Strategic Change and Development Fund but 
rather “NOTED that the Administration would welcome bids into the Strategic 
Change and Development Fund on roads up to £1m…”. 

The criteria for applications for funding from the Strategic Change & Development 
Fund are the subject of a separate paper on today’s agenda. The level of funding 
could not be clarified until the completion of the Council’s Accounts for 2012/13. 

Amongst the recommendations arising from the report to this Council meeting is a 
proposal to allocate £1m from the Strategic Change & Development Fund towards 
Road Maintenance.   

 

 


